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Supriya joined Interfaith Works in 2021 and spent nearly two years
as a Case Manager for the Interfaith Works Drop-In Center and
Shelters at Progress Place (formerly known as the Empowerment
Center). Supriya assisted with Case Management at other IW
locations before becoming the Program Director at Progress Place
in January 2023. Supriya believes that every person has their own
unique experiences and advocates that all people must have a
strong support system to overcome societal barriers. She deeply
feels we must consider the intersectionality of various experiences
that can marginalize people through gender, race, class, sexual
orientation, and physical ability when working alongside our clients.
Supriya holds a Master of Science in Psychology from Hampton
University and has a keen interest and passion for understanding
human behavior. Supriya values learning about history and social
issues. In her free time, she enjoys trying new things like food,
activities, and traveling to a new city.



